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Friday 28th February 2025 

Rowan Class Science Oxford Visit: Friday 28th March 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

In line with our topic this term, Rowan Class will be visiting 
Science Oxford on Friday 28th March. At the centre, the 
children will be able to take part in a wide range of fun and 
exciting Science experiments in the ‘Exploration Zone’. 
They will then enjoy a planetarium show all about space 
and the solar system. The day will end with a workshop about changing materials and their states 
of matter.  

The coach will leave school promptly at 9:15 a.m. and arrive back 
to school at 2:45 p.m. This means that normal drop-off and pick-
up times will apply. Pupils should bring a packed lunch, drink and 
snack in a small bag. In an effort to be more eco-friendly, and 
reduce the amount of plastic bags / food wrap that often come 
with school trip lunches, please send you child’s lunch in a normal 

lunchbox / bag, with their name on. They will bring these boxes / bags back from the trip, for you 
to recycle or dispose of any waste at home. 

The cost of the visit is £15.00, which we feel is great value for such an exciting full-day visit. We 
would like to thank the School Association for heavily subsidising this visit, in order to keep costs 
down for parents in the times of spiralling travel prices.    

Payment and consent for this trip will need to be given online via Scopay by Friday 21st 
March. This payment is a voluntary contribution and no child or 
family will be discriminated against for not contributing. Costs 
will be recovered by the school for those in receipt of Pupil 
Premium funding. If you think that your child is eligible, please 
check with the school office. Should insufficient voluntary 
contributions be made, the trip will have to be cancelled. 
 

Yours sincerely, Miss Barrett 
 
 


